

Gilligan T. Monkey, LLC dba Banana Derby 3504 #154 Highway 153 Greenville, SC 29611

September 28, 2010

Dear Gilligan;

I couldn't wait to get this letter to you about the comments we have been getting about your performances here at our fair.

You were marvelous! Everyone including myself couldn't get over how you interacted with the crowd - children and adults alike. And what a trooper you were to continue performing your acts in the rain!

We have had many calls and emails about how good your shows were, and that they were **VERY** family oriented and so entertaining.

Wishing you only the best in your endeavors; your friends and fans at the National Cattle Congress in Waterloo, Iowa.

Respectfully,

Linda Schmitt

Executive Assistant